
BONNET SHORES LAND TRUST MEETING
Date: October 18, 2016

lN ATTENDENCE; Terry Duffy, Brad Sellon, Nancy Cordy, David Stenmark , Anita
Langer

The Bonnet Shores Land Trust was called to order at 7:02pm. Terry Duffy outlined
our goals and prioritized our list for input from the committee. The consensus
Centered on the safety of our constituents particularly as to traversing on the
Causeway. Concerns from our constituents prompted this discussion. Different
traffic calming suggestions were discussed. Due to the fragile nature of the area and
occasional flooding from the pond particularly in raining season alternative ideas were
discussed. Brad Sellon discussed the walkways in Florida. lnput from Nancy Cordy and
Anita Langer regarding Raised walkways were discussed as feasible ways to traverse
that area for walkers, joggers, etc and passive recreation. The committee was charged
with looking into research into this idea, cost, feasibility of such a possible walkway and
funding . All were given tasks to take back to the next Land Trust Meeting.

Anita Langer made a motion to adjourn the meeting. David Stenmark seconded it.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:32pm.


